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Lots on for April at the Georgetown legion

By Rosemary Harrison
Geordetown Legion news

In March, we held our usual Branch and
Ladies Auxiliary general meetings. Our
branch is always busy catering to ban-
quets, birthdays, celebrations of life and
on a lighter note musical evenings and
dances. Hall reservations for any fune-
tion can be made by contacting Deb-
bie Smith, our hall booking agent at the
branch.

Sports continues with darts leagues
playing every week and open Euchre
every Friday night. We hold our Meet &
Greet every Saturday afternoon and all
are welcome to drop by the branch and
say hello.

On March 26, our annual Honours
and Awards presentations were held
and our Poppy Chairman Peter Smith
and President Sue Thomas presented
cheques in the amount of $5,000 each to
the Bennett Centre and the Georgetown
Hospital Foundation.

Our branch members were presented

with their Years of Service pins. Two of

our ordinary members, James Fisher
and Dennis Thorogood, received their

50-year medals.

The Legion Canada 150 Medal cel-
ebrating our nation s 150th anniversary.
It was presented to Rev. Peter Barrow,
Paul Fredenburg, Cheryl Gillies, Rose-
mary Harrison, William Lamb, James
Price, Debbie Smith, Peter Smith and
Sue Thomas, in recognition of service to
Branch120. Certificates of appreciation
and branch service medals were also
presented to deserving members.

The April calendar is very busy, with
our Ladies Auxiliary holding a Paint
Night on April 7. Contact Dawn Broad-
bent or Michelle Mitchell for further in-
formation. The LA have decided to take
over the Hungry Man Breakfast on the
second Saturday of each month com-
mencing on April 8 from 8-11 a.m.

On April 9, we will assemble at the
Georgetown Cenotaph at 2 pan. for a
wreath laying ceremony in commemao-
ration of the 100th anniversary of the
Battle of Vimy Ridge. Followed by a gath-
ering back at the branch.

On April 13, at our General Meeting,
we will open nominations for our An-
nual Branch Elections, which will take
place on April 30 at 1 pan.
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@ AlphaCARE
ECenter,

*Accepting New Patients”

+ QOur Services:

» Family Practice

= Male & Female Doctors

* Walk-in Clinic - All Day

* Specialty Compounding
Pharmacy

= SENIOR DISCOUNT- Everyday

* Free Medication Review

+ All' Drug Plans Accepted

* Free Delivery

= Bioped Orthotics

* Free Diabetic Educator
on Site

= Free Dietitian on Site

Medical Clinic: 905-877-2220 + Pharmacy: 905-702-1500

308 Guelph St. Georgetown, ON L7G 4B1
Hours of Operation : M-F 9:00am - 7:00pm SAT & SUN 10:00am - 2:00pm

Fia:
www.alphacarepharmacy.ca

BUILD 6 HOMES IN
OUR COMMUNITY!

At Habitat for Humanity Hatton-Mississauga, we ve seen incredible things
happen when people help us build a home for a family in need. But did
you know that you don t have to lift a hammer to help?

We need your help to start our projects in Georgetown and Acton. Help us
change the lives and futures of more families than ever before.

For more information and to donate, please visit habitatbuild.ca.

W Habitat for Humanity’

Halton-Mississauga




